
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives congratulations letter from the State of Law
Coalition’s leader over Al-Hikma National Movement leader trust renewal

His Eminence, Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, received a letter

of congratulation from Mr. Nouri Al-Maliki over his reelection to be head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, what follows is the text of the letter:

In the name of Allah, Most Gracious, Most merciful,

Your Eminence, the esteemed Sayyid Al-Hakeem,

Head of Al-Hikma National Movement,

May Allah’s peace, mercy, and blessings be upon you,

We bless your renewal of trust to be head of Al-Hikma National Movement and congratulate you on

the success of your second general conference, we are hopeful for more collaboration with you

to serve the just causes of our people and the pride of our beloved homeland.

We ask Allah to grant everyone’s success and lead the Islamic and National Powers to take the

country across to safety during this delicate stage of Iraq’s History.

 

Nouri Al-Maliki

Secretary-Genera of the Islamic Dawa Party

March 5th, 2022 CE

1st of Shaaban, 1443 AH


